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INTEREST GROWS IN “THINKING GREEN” SEMINAR 

 

Interest in October’s “Thinking Green” seminar continues to grow, with over one 
thousand people expected to hear keynote addresses by Vice President and 
Nobel Peace Laureate Al Gore and Juan Verde, International Co-Director of 
President Barak Obama’s re-election campaign. 
 
Nearly twenty firms and organisations, both local and international, have already 
shown an interest in exhibiting their products and services at the trade fair which 
will run alongside the seminar.  The trade fair will be an ideal opportunity for 
companies to introduce and raise awareness of their brands – especially if they 
are offering environmentally friendly goods or services or if they have adopted 
environmental and sustainable practices.   Trade stands will be open throughout 
the day, both in the main hall and in the outer areas of the Tercentenary Hall. 
 
The Thinking Green event will be held on Sunday 21st October. 
 
For further information, companies interested in participating at the trade fair 
should contact the Department of the Environment on 20045769 or via e-mail on 
info.environment@gibraltar.gov.gi  
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